

## **NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS**

## CIPC SELF SERVICE CENTRES CAPE TOWN CLOSED FROM 14h00 on 08 February 2024

**Dear Customers** 

Kindly note that CIPC Cape Town Office will be closed to the public on **08 February 2024 from 14:00** and will **reopen on 09 February 2024 at 08:00** for operations.

Please use the Enquiry system (<a href="https://enquiries.cipc.co.za">https://enquiries.cipc.co.za</a>) e-Services, the Call Centre and Social Media platforms in the meantime.

Web Services: www.cipc.co.za and www.bizportal.gov.za.

Call Centre number: 0860 100 2472

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Kind Regards

Adv. Rory Voller

Commissioner; CIPC

1 / 2 /2024







